
Pop a cork at the Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation’s 

“Mexican Fiesta Wine Tasting Cork Pull”.  Festively wrapped numbered 

bottles of wine will be on display. A donation of $20.00 will allow you 

to select from a sombrero filled with numbered corks and take the 

bottle with the same number. Some wines are valued more than 

others, but all are available for the same $20.00 price. Ready to take a 

chance? All of the proceeds of the Cork Pull will be added to the HAPF 

scholarship fund. Will you donate a bottle of your favorite wine valued 

at $20.00 or more (before tax)? Please bring your bottle to the 

September Orientation or Board Meeting. 

YES! I will donate a bottle of wine. 

Name_______________________________Sorority_______________ 

Wine: ________________________Value_______________________ 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PROMISED PARTICIPATION. See YOU at the 

Wine Tasting.  

Fraternally, Pam Jarrett & Debbie Jones Cork Pull Chairmen  

✂_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _✂_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _✂_ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Your generous donation of goods is tax deductible as the Houston 

Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) organization, (tax ID # 

176-0215758). Please keep this written acknowledgement as proof of 

your donation for your tax records. IRS Regulations now require 

donors to substantiate charitable gifts of $250 or more with a written 

acknowledgment from the charity. No goods or services were given to 

you in exchange for the donation  

  

  


